
We the People: 
A  Film Series to Promote Conversation  

About Race & Diversity 
Join others interested in cultivating relationships across  

racial & societal divides to build an inclusive community 

7 PM, Once a month at  

Seekers Church 

276 Carroll Street NW 

Washington, DC 20017 
(you are welcome to bring a brown bag dinner) 

 

Friday, February 18th – My Name is Khan 
 

Rizwan Khan (Shahrukh Khan), a Muslim man with Asperger syndrome, 

lives happily with his wife, Mandira (Kajol), in San Francisco until a 

tragedy drives her away after the 9/11 terrorist attacks. Now he is 

on a quest to recapture the heart of the woman he loves. Traveling 

across America, Rizwan faces prejudice because of his religion and 

unusual behavior, but he also inspires the people he meets with his 

unique outlook on life. 

 

 

Saturday, March 19th - Skin 
 

Both her father (Sam Neill) and mother (Alice Krige) are white, but 

Sandra Laing (Sophie Okonedo) is born with dark skin -- a complex 

problem in the era of South African apartheid that soon drives a 

wedge into the family in this poignant drama based on a true story. 

Though her parents fight to have the government classify her as 

white, Sandra grows up in a divided world, and experiences her 

parents can't understand make her question her identity. 
 

 

 

Friday, April 15th - Stand 
 

 

Broadcast journalist Tavis Smiley hits the road in 2008 with friends 

Cornel West, BeBe Winans and other prominent African Americans to 

explore the contemporary experiences of black men and to ask them: 

"What do you stand for?" Set against Barack Obama's rise to 

presidential power, Smiley and his fellow travelers offer diverse 

perspectives on African Americans' soul music, historic struggle for 

equality, current race relations and more. 

 
 

 
We the People is sponsored by The Sacred Conversation on Race and Diversity Planning Committee, an interfaith 

project of Seekers Church and Covenant Christian Community.  ALL ARE WELCOME!  For more information please 

visit www.seekerschurch.org and use the “contact us” link. 

www.seekerschurch.org

